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Following on from the earlier email this week, more items have been added to the Birmingham and Solihull 

CCG Website. 

The link to the home page is: 

https://www.birminghamandsolihullccg.nhs.uk/ 

To  view the pages on the site, click on the horizontal bars in the top right hand corner of the screen. 

 

There is a locality map shown in the page ‘ABOUT US’  -  ‘PRACTICES’ a copy of which is on the second 

page of this newsletter. Alternatively, on the website, if you ‘right click’ over the map, a drop down box will    

appear and click on ‘open in new window’ will show a version with magnifier. 

There are no indications as to the meaning of the different coloured dots, watch this space! 

 

 

Meanwhile……………….. 

 

 

If anyone can add anything to this information, please let us know. 

 

Keep smiling! 

 

 

 

Previous issues can be found on the Surgery Website www.dorridgesurgery.co.uk, just click on the button 

‘NEWS FOR YOU’ in the left hand navigation bar. 

https://www.birminghamandsolihullccg.nhs.uk/
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